
 

 
5th February 2020 
 

To: Parents of Pupils in Years 1 to 6 
 
Dear Parents 
 

Years 1 to 6 Movie Night – Friday 28th February 2020  
 
Friends of Hollygirt are delighted to invite pupils in Years 1 to 6 to a Movie Night on Friday 28th February 2020 in 
the Senior School Hall. This event will be FREE to attend as part of our ongoing commitment to organising social 
events for Hollygirt pupils. 
 
Pupils can bring their own clothes to change into after school as well as a cushion and/or blanket. The event will 
run from 3.30pm until 6.00pm.  
 
There will be popcorn, chocolate, sweets and a selection of drinks.  
 
If you would like your child to participate, please complete the slip below and return to school. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Miss Roberta Hutley 
Staff Representative – Friends of Hollygirt 

 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Years 1 – 6 - Friends of Hollygirt Movie Night   
 

Child’s name:  Form:  

 

I am willing for my child to attend the Friends of Hollygirt Movie Night on Friday 28th February 2020. I acknowledge 
the need for obedience and responsible behaviour on their part. I understand that there is some level of risk 
in every activity but that this activity will be managed to minimise the risks involved. 
 
I acknowledge the timings of the evening and will arrange to collect my child from the Senior School Hall by 6.00pm. 
 
Child’s dietary requirements:  
Film suggestion (optional)   

 
Signed:  Date:  

 
Please return to Miss Hutley via your child’s Class Teacher by Friday 14th February 

 


